
 
 

New York, April 30, 2021 
 

 
Excellency, 

  
I have the honour to make reference to the email from the Department of Economic 

and Social Affairs dated April 30, 2021, requesting the submission of the main messages of 

the Voluntary National Reviews. 

 
In this regard, I am pleased to attach Nicaragua´s main message for our first 

Voluntary National Review to be presented during the Ministerial Segment of the 2021 

High Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), under the auspices of the 

Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC). 

 
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jaime Hermida Castillo  

Permanent Representative of Nicaragua 

 

 

 
H.E. Mr. Munir Akram 
President of the Economic and Social Council 
New York 
 


